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| have visited Stonehenge many times in my life when | lived not far from there and again
on holidays. | also visited Avebury when it was almost unknown. Stonehenge has always
been such a wonderful place showing what can be built in such an amazing way so long
ago. | have followed with deep concern the proposed changes to the A303. My children —
and now my teenage grandchildren — have visited the site ....... and been amazed at
Stonehenge!!

It is a UNESCO World Heritage Site —and MUST be protected.

| therefore note that: National Highways has not made any changes to take the 2021
World Heritage committee’s decision to account. The cutting’s impact as at present would
be ‘significantly adverse” as presently determined.

The longer tunnel is a MUST to preserve the setting.

I am therefore requesting a re-examination of the Development Consent
Order

Councillor Margaret Morris M Sc





